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What’s Happening at Mundy Road 
2200 Austin Ave Coquitlam B.C. V3K 3S1 

Telephone: (604) 936-4271  Mundyroad@sd43.bc.ca 

Thank you to all who supported our Read – a – Thon in the 

month of March. It was a huge success and with the support of 

our school community we raised $5050 for our school play-

ground and read 133, 525 minutes in the month of March. Way 

to go Mundy Road! Today we honoured our top readers in our 

school assembly and shared a slideshow of  our students who 

were ‘caught reading’. Thanks to everyone who sent in a pic-

ture and donated to our event!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Lead conferences will be held on April 30th and May 1. Your classroom teacher will be sharing de-

tails around their hours for this event. We do hope that all families make an effort to attend and students 

are dismissed at 1:50 on both days to accommodate the conferences.  

Track and Field practice has started in all grades 3 – 5 classes and students are preparing for our District 

track meet on Wednesday May 21 at Coquitlam Town Centre. Please check our school website for infor-

mation on tryouts and the events our school will be competing.  

 

It is already that time of year where we start planning for next year. Families are invited to share learning 

considerations for their students through out forms link. Please remember all re-

quests will be considered but we may not be able to accommodate.  

https://forms.office.com/r/G9mMYVAagF 
 

 

FALCON FRIDAY April 11 2025 Is-

https://forms.office.com/r/G9mMYVAagF
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     Mundy Road Bike Club 

 
Mundy Road is pleased to continue our tradition of having an after-school bike club for 
students in Grades 3, 4, and 5.  Rides will be on Tuesdays starting in late April.   

For more information please see the information sheet  

 

2025 Information Sheet 
 Mundy Road is pleased to continue our tradition of having an after-school bike club for students in 
Grades 3, 4, and 5. Your child has expressed an interest in joining this club.  Below are some Frequently 
Asked Questions about our bike club. 

 

When is it? 

Tuesday April 22 or Wednesday April 23 (3:00-4:00pm) Students must attend only one of these manda-
tory clinics.  Students must bring their helmet and bike for a safety check and participate in learning 
bike handling skills. 

Tuesday April 29, May 6, 13, 20– Bike rides to Mundy Park or Riverview Forest.  Students can attend all 
or some of these rides. 

 

How does my child join?       Simple.  Just show up for one of the mandatory clinics on April 22 or 23. 

 

What happens if they can’t attend the mandatory bike check or the mandatory skills session? 

Unfortunately, attending one of these sessions is mandatory for the safety of your child and the group.  If they 
do not attend, then they will be unable to participate in the rides. 

 

What happens if they can’t attend a ride to Mundy Park/Riverview Forest? 

No problem.  Students can attend as many rides as they wish. 

 

How do I get a permission form? 

They will be handed out at the mandatory clinic sessions on April 22 and 23. These permission forms need to 
be returned before your child can attend a ride to Mundy Park/Riverview Forest. 

 

How much is it?     It’s free! 

 

What kind of bike/helmet does my child need? 

• Students must wear a properly sized AND adjusted bicycle helmet. 

Their bike must fit them and be mechanically safe.  A bike with gears and wider tires is preferable at the older 
grades, but not mandatory.  Unfortunately, the school does not have bikes or helmets to loan children. 

 

What are the risks of the club? 
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Mundy Road Bike Club… Cont. 

Will it be cancelled because of rain? 

The mandatory bike and helmet check and skills session will not be cancelled be-
cause of rain. 

The weekly rides will be cancelled if there is a rain or wind warning posted by Environ-
ment Canada for this area.  Please ensure that you have a backup plan if the ride is 
cancelled at the last minute. 

 

What  are the behaviour expectations for the club? 

As this is a school event, school rules and expectations apply. If your child receives additional adult support 
for their behaviour at school, then arrangements with Mr. Porter need to be made before joining the club.  
Please remember that all the coaches are volunteering their time to make this club a success. 

 

Can I volunteer to help? 

We would love that!  Please email Mr. Porter (kporter@sd43.bc.ca) to let him know!  All volunteers need to 
have a valid criminal record check and volunteer form on file at the office.  Please contact the office if you 
have any questions about these forms. 

 

What if I have more questions? 

Please email Mr. Porter kporter@sd43.bc.ca or phone the school at (604) 936-4271 during school hours. 

 

  Mundy Road TRACK & FIELD 2025  

Our track and field gym program has started.  This is for grade 3, 4, and 5 students, where they participate in 
6 track and field events with the purpose of exploring and learning the techniques of each event.  This takes 
place during class time.   

Once our TRACK & FIELD lessons are complete, students have the option of trying out for events they are in-
terested in, to show they can meet the district standards to possibly attend the district track meet.  If your 
child wants to try out, please ensure your child knows when the try outs take place as there will not be make 
up sessions.  Unfortunately, not all students who  meet the standard for a particular event attend the 
district track meet. Our school can only bring a specific number of children who have met the stand-
ard in their event. Students in each grade/gender who have met the standards may be invited to at-
tend the track meet.  Our goal is to send as many students to the track meet as possible. 

   

The district track meet for our school is WEDNESDAY, MAY 21, 2025 at Coquitlam Town Centre Stadium.  
Permission forms for students invited to attend the track meet will be distributed on May 12 and need to be 
returned by May 15 (very important).  We will require parent drivers to attend the track meet, 
 

Look on the school website for schedule and more information under documents. 

mailto:kporter@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:kporter@sd43.bc.ca
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/mundyroad/Pages/default.aspx#/=


5  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huge shoutout to Danielle Ciavarro 

for making the spirit wear happen.  

The items look great and the kids that 

ordered are so excited!  

Thank you!!!!!! for all your hard work. 

Cute pictures to show you the new 

and older spirit wear being rocked by 

some Mundy Road students. 

What a success the Read-a-Thon was as a school 

we raised $5050 towards the playground!!! 

We read 133 525 minutes collectively 

AND 

We had fun <3  

Thank you to everyone that read, sent in pictures 

and fundraised.  Because of you it was a very suc-

cessful event and we hope you all enjoy the ex-

tended recess on Monday to celebrate! 

http://www.schoolcashonline.com
http://www.schoolcashonline.com
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Thank you to all the parents that came out to the Pub Night on 

April 1st it was fun to chat and mingle with the parents of our 

school.  If you missed out we will be doing another one next 

year as it was so much fun!  Thank you to the parents that orga-

nized, donated and volunteered their time to the event. 

 

 

 

Gael M—April 2 

Aydin H—April  3 

Elena M—April 3 

Gabe O—April 3 

Abby H—April 6 
Grayson M—April 7 

Emma K—April 11 

Lucy P—April 11 

Marcus C  - April 12 

Kaleb T— April 12 

Abigail K—April 14 

Sophie L—April 15 

Jaden Z—April 15 

Isabel B—April 15 

Aubrey G—April 17 

Winnie W—April 17 

Ethan S—April 18 

 

 

Asher M—April 21 

Kayla D—April 24 

Oliver D—April 24 

Zephyrus K—April 24 

Hamilton K—April 26 

Arsha G—April 27 

Lohan S—April 27 

Ethan C—April 29 

Noah C—April 29 

Grace D—April 29 

Date Event 

April 11 Read-a-thon Celebration Assembly 1pm 

April 15 Look alike Day.  (Dress like someone else or wear your Spirit Wear) 

April 16 PAC meeting on Teams 

April 18—April 21 Easter Weekend, no school Good Friday or Easter Monday 

April 22—April 23 Bike Club—Bike Check and Skills Session 

April 25 Bike Club—Bike Check and Skills Session 
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Meeting Date:  Location: 

April 16th  Online (Teams link) 

sent out by principal) 

May 21st AGM—School Library 

  

Upcoming PAC Events: Dates: 

Read-a-thon March 1-31 All students are encouraged to 

log their reading and collect pledges—more 

Growing Smiles—plant order May 2025 click here 

Staff Appreciation May 16, 2025 

All parents and guardians of students regis-

tered in the school are able (AND ENCOUR-

AGED) to participate and 

are members of the PAC.  

There are exec positions that require more 

time and commitment but all parents are 

encouraged to attend as many meetings as 

they can to be involved! 

 

We NEED to fill at least one exec role 

for the PAC to continue next year.  

DPAC is a role that requires you attend 

a district PAC meeting once a month 

and relay the information back to your 

group.  If this is something you can 

commit to for the 2025-2025 school 

year please reach out! 

https://mundyroad.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
https://mundyroad.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home


8  

PAC 

Flower Fundraiser! 

Open Now!  

Closes April 19th, 2025 

Pick Up: May 5 @ 230 

Don’t Miss Out on  

Beautiful Flowers for 

You or a friend! 

 

Click Here to Order  

https://mundyroad.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
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Here are some quick links that are important to bookmark: 

 

https://mundy.hotlunches.net this has all the hot lunches, treat 
days, dances, movie nights, spirit wear basically all events put on 
my the Parents (PAC). 

 

 

  

Schoolcashonline.com   this website has all of our school based 
forms and payments like planners, fieldtrips and volunteer forms 
etc.  This is also where you can pay for the kindergarten supplies.  

 

 

MyEducation BC: Log On (gov.bc.ca) this is the “family portal” 
where you will see Learning Updates (formally called report 
cards) this account requires you to change your password every 
three months.  We suggest logging in to set it up prior to Decem-
ber so you can see your child’s learning update right away. 

 

Did you know you can pick up a waiver form at the office for your criminal record 
check? This waives the fee at the RCMP. 

All volunteers need to fill out the forms on school cash online 
(link above) annually but the criminal record check lasts 5 
years! If you have any questions please email the office at 
mundyroad@sd43.bc.ca 

https://mundy.hotlunches.net/admin/
https://schoolcashonline.com/
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do

